June 18, 2012
Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re: 
Cliff’s Amusement Park, Water Play Structure, Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp date 06-15-12 (F17-D031A)

Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 06-15-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.  Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,




Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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